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RICHMOND THIS SUNDAY 

 Communion at Holy Trinity (9:00) & St John’s (with baptism) (11:00); 
Morning Prayer at St Mark’s (9:00) 

This coming week’s birthdays: Gladys Tracy [turning 98!], Gary Cumming, June 
Brownell 

 PLEASE REMEMBER THE FOOD BANK WHEN YOU SHOP   Next deliveries: St John’s 
(19 October); St Mark’s (26 October); Holy Trinity (16 November) 

  

 On Saturday the late Robert Lawrence Steeves (1939-2015) will be interred at St 
Mark’s, 1 pm. Carolyn McBride Steeves invites all her friends in the parish to join 
in the brief service. 

On Sunday the service at St John’s will include the baptism of Alexis Charlene 

Cullins, daughter of Patrick and Rebecca Cullins. A pot-luck lunch of 
sandwiches and sweets will follow. 

At Tuesday’s Greater Chapter meeting Kathy Dibblee Asch (Woodstock) was 
nominated for Diocesan Council and Rick Haddad (Tobique) was nominated to 
become a member of the Provincial and General synods.  

Wednesday night Bible study continues at the Parish Centre, 7:00. 
 
Monday night Bible study resumes at the Clarkes on 26 October, 7:00. 
 
The rector will be on vacation leave, 26 October – 6 November. 
 
Vestry has set the fall visioning day for Saturday, 14 November. 
 
There will be a gospel concert at St John’s on Saturday, 14 November. 
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As each of our parish Bible studies is using a (different) book of Bishop Hockin 
as a study guide, it’s interesting to note that the bishop is publishing yet another 
book: http://anglican.nb.ca/ 
 
When writing a will, do not leave money to a specific congregation as individual 
congregations are not incorporated. The way to handle it is to leave money to the 
parish for the purpose of supporting a particular congregation or house of 
worship, if that is what you want.  For Camp Brookwood, you would leave 
money to the Diocesan Synod of Fredericton for the use of Camp Brookwood. 

Courtesy of Ken Tompkins, the parish of Richmond has one of the nicest 
websites in the diocese: http://www.parishofrichmond.ca  Websites always 
need fresh content.  Ken welcomes scanned, well-captioned photos and even 
short video clips directed to linus_lion@hotmail.com 

RICHMOND NEXT SUNDAY 

 Communion at St Mark’s (9:00) & Holy Trinity (11:00); Morning Prayer at 
St John’s (11:00) 
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